
Town of Oulu 
Gravel Bid Notice 

 

 

The Town of Oulu is requesting sealed bids for a minimum of 1,500 
yards grade 2, ¾ inch crushed gravel (in accordance with DOT 
specifications).  Priced by the cubic yard.  Price will include delivery and 
spread on town roads. (Gravel spread on town roads must be ordered 
by town officials ONLY). Certificate of Insurance required.  Bid 
must include provisions for residents to purchase gravel at the contract 
price.  Please mail bids in a sealed envelope marked “Gravel Bid” 
to Diana Reijo, Clerk, 71530 Hoover Line Road, Iron River, WI 54847.  
Bids will be opened at the regular Town Board meeting on Wednesday, 
July 10, 2019, 5:00 pm at the Oulu Town Hall.  All gravel must be spread 
by September 15, 2019.   
 
The town reserves the right to accept or reject any or all of the bids or 
part thereof as determined to be most advantageous to the town. 
 
Diana Reijo, Clerk 
Town of Oulu 
 
Notice Posted:  June 18, 2019    Notice Posted at:  
       Town Hall  
BY:  Diana Reijo, Clerk     Town Web Site:  ouluwisconsin.com 
 

         


